
KENSINGTON MIDWIVES IS SEEKING…. 
 
 

A New Registrant to join our 
downtown Toronto midwifery practice. 

 
 

Kensington Midwives is a shared-care practice located in Kensington 
Market, in downtown Toronto.  Our clients are representative of the cultural, 
class, and linguistic diversity of this city and our goal is to reflect this 
diversity in the midwives at our practice. 
 
All of our midwives hold privileges at St. Joseph’s Health Centre, a west 
downtown Level II hospital that is very supportive of midwifery and 
community-based care. We also hold privileges at the Toronto Birth Centre. 

 
As we are committed to an atmosphere of mutual respect and equality, we 
look forward to applicants with excellent communication skills and a 
welcoming approach. As expanding the racial and cultural diversity of our 
staff is a priority for our practice, we particularly welcome applications from 
women of colour, those who completed the IMPP, and/or midwives who 
speak second languages (such as Spanish, Portuguese, South or East-Asian 
languages, or Middle-Eastern languages). 
 
As such, your emailed, faxed or surface-mailed resume and cover letter must 
reach us no later than Wednesday, February 27th at 4pm. Interviews will 
be scheduled for Wednesday, March 6th. 
 
Please note that only applicants selected for an interview will be contacted. 
 
 
Kensington Midwives 
450-340 College St. 
Toronto, ON 
M5A 3T9 
Email: kmw@kensingtonmidwives.ca 
Fax: 416-928-9646 
 
 
 

Thank you for applying to Kensington Midwives! 


